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Hello Ravens, 
I suppose this is my last formal address from the office of Principal of this incredible school called 
Rockridge Secondary. This school is such an incredible place and I appreciate that you trust us with your 
children. As you know, we all have different ways of doing things and getting to finish feels different for 
everyone, but what I can say with certainty is that the staff truly love and care for your child(ren). 
Sometimes that’s the only thing that matters. 
 
I hope you have the best summer recess with your children and enjoy watching them grow and mature 
as we have over the course of this school year. I will miss you and always hold Rockridge dear to my 
heart. Once a Raven always a Raven, happy summer!  
Graham 
 
YEARBOOKS HAVE ARRIVED! 
"The yearbooks have FINALLY arrived today. June 29th! You can come pick them up now until 2:30 PM, 
tomorrow, June 30th 8:30 - 10:00 AM or 12:00  - 1:00 PM. If you don't pick them up this week, you can 
pick them up from the office next week during school hours, or in September." 
 
If you want another student or parent to pick up your book for you, please email 
msmithers@wvschools.ca 
 
GRAD 

● Commencement Photos have arrived - Please pick up in the main office 
● Vases from Banquet must be returned to the main office 
● Found suit jacket & pants at the Orpheum - please claim in the main office 

AWARDS 
On Friday, June 24th we celebrated our students’ achievements with grade specific awards ceremonies 
held in Player’s Hall.  We were so happy to welcome parents to share in this recognition along with us, 
and it made for a wonderful way to end the school year.  Congratulations to all of the recipients on their 
successes! 
Links to the awards slide shows have been published on the front page of the Rockridge website and are 
also attached to this Bulletin. As long as you are logged in to your student’s Google account, you will not 
need to request permission to access.  
 
A list of honour roll and MYP certificate recipients will be sent out in the welcome back email in late 
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August. These certificates will be distributed in homerooms in our first week back. 
 

YEAR-END PROCEDURES 
Locker Cleanout - All remaining items left in lockers will be donated to Charity. 
 
Lost & Found 
Lost & Found items are displayed on a table in front of the office.  Items not collected by the end of June 
will be donated to charity.  
 
Please come to the main office for lost valuables. We have had a number of items returned such as 
backpacks, jewellery, keys, bank cards, glasses etc. 
 
Textbooks 
Please return all textbooks so that we can complete our ‘class sets’! 
Textbooks that have not been returned have been charged to your SchoolCashOnline accounts. 
 
Library Books 
Library books are now overdue and should be returned during school hours. Any unreturned books will 
be deemed lost and billable. 
 
End of the Year Rockridge Sportswear Sale 
Entire stock is discounted while quantities last. See the Accounting office for more information. 

● Sweatpants $20 
● T-Shirts $5 
● Shorts $10 


